
From the Principal…

Kia ora Whanau,

As we begin another school term we ask that where possible students wear masks from Year 4 -8 indoors. 
This has been highly recommended by both the Ministries of Health and Education. 

We are excited to be taking our Year 7 & 8 students to camp next week. It has been almost been 3 years since we have 
been able to have our students attend an external camp. The students can't wait!! A big thank you to all our parent 
volunteers who have given up their time to support the Kotahitanga teachers, without your help we would not be able to 
have this camp proceed. 

Changes to our School Uniform -We are phasing out grey boys shorts and tartan girls culottes and introducing  unisex 
uniform items for all students. Please see images on page 3 - these items will be available to purchase from the 
Warehouse, Takanini or online from the mid August.  We believe that this will support whānau not only financially, but 
also keep our tamariki warmer in the winter months. 

Traffic before and after school - Please be mindful and careful when approaching and leaving school in your vehicle. 
Wardens have been situated so that they can ensure that your children are safe, please stick to the rules for everyone's 
safety. Please avoid double parking outside the school as this is dangerous for students crossing and creates 
congestion.

Attendance at school on a regular basis is hugely important. Every day counts towards a child’s learning and pays huge 
dividends for their future. Regular attendance is needed for children to continue learning and improving their basic 
reading, writing and other skills they need. It also means they are more likely to experience educational success. Please 
remember that school starts promptly at 9am with all students being at school no later than 8:45am to ensure they are 
settled by the bell. Late students are a disruption to the rest of the class and it also means your child may miss out on 
key concepts at the start of the day. 
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Ngā mihi nui, Raj Dullabh, Principal

Student of the term

Principals awards

STUDENT OF THE TERM - Term 2 

Congratulations to the following students who display an outstanding attitude and work ethic and for always following our school values.

Ara Tuapapa Oliver F. Room 7 Enzo S. Room 14 Brett M. Room 20 Jack K.

Room 2 Jyotsaroop J. Room 8 Violet B. Room 15 Tara A. Room 21 Terei V.

Room 3 Desha A. Room 9 William F. Room 16 Sanaya V. Room 22 Athena M.

Room 4 Tamaki K. Room 10 Ayaan S. Room 17 Jio Y.
Keep up

 the 
great work!

Room 5 Pavit R. Room 11 Blake G. Room 18 Amelia A.

Room 6 Sabreen S. Room 12 Madison H. Room 19 Eden M.

Quinn Tidswell
Faga Lemuelu-Viliamu
Bertie Smit
Nina Stavrianos
Amandah Jayne-Wihapi
Maisey Vercoe
Matthew Williams
Anyan Choi
Abhijot Singh
Shajikan Nitharsan
Darren Lin
Elisha Cruller-Tanielu
Kenisha Reddy
Griffin Smit

Principal’s Awards 
7 July 2022

Jason V.H.   Palolo F.    Lemaia L.    Aadi S.    Hridhaan N.    Ahempreet S.    Kamalnoor K.    Jebisha U.
Zoe M.   Charli R.    Praniit K.    Olivia S.    Kayzlee W.    Haylee T.W.    Amelia D.

For displaying our school values consistently !
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1-5 Aug Cook Island Language Week

3 Aug Yr 7 & 8 NC Cross Country at Strathallan
BOT Elections - Nominations close

4 Aug Rosehill College Open Evening 5-7pm

5 Aug Whole School Assembly

10 Aug New Entrant School visit 2-3pm

17 Aug Yr 5 & 6 NC Cross Country at Te Hihi

9-12 Aug Year 7 & 8 Camp

10 Aug BOT Elections - Voting Papers Issued

18 Aug BOT Meeting

19 Aug Rosehill College In Zone Applications close

26 Aug Daffodil Day

29 Aug Class & Individual Photos

29 Aug - 
2 Sep

Chinese Language Week

2 Sep Father’s Day Breakfast TBC

5-9 Sep Samoan Language Week

7 Sep BOT Election Day
Rosehill College Out Of Zone Applic close

12-16 Sep Te Wiki o Te Maori

23 Sep Mufti Day

26-30 Sep Fijian & Tuvaluan Language Week

28 Sep Year 7&8 CZ Basketball 

30 Sept Term 3 ENDS

17 Oct Term 4 STARTS

24 Oct Labour Day - School Closed

4 Nov Mufti Day

19 Nov School GALA

16 Dec Term 4 ENDS

Breakfast Club - all welcome
8:35am - 8:55am every morning in Room 13

Dates to Note…. 

2022 Board of Trustees Elections

Nominations closes 12pm - 3 August 

Jason Van Heerden
Palolo Funaki
Leamaia Leaana
Aadi Singh
Hridhaan Nagulwar
Ahempreet Singh
Kamalnoor Kaur
Jebisha Uthayakumar
Zoe Maxwell
Charli Remkes
Praniit Kakkar
Olivia Smith
Kayzlee Williams
Haylee Te Whaiti
Amelia Duncan
Joshua Toala
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Second Hand Uniforms $5 per item
We have second hand polar fleece jumpers and red 
jackets in various sizes available
 
New uniforms can be purchased from the Warehouse 
Takanini.  The school office has a some items available in 
sizes below only for sale at discounted prices:

Green Polo Shirt sz 16  $22 
Polar Fleece Jumper sz 16 $37
Red sport tee Sz 6, 16,18 $19
Black sport shorts Sz ,14,18,20 $14   

Boys Grey Socks Sz adult 6-10 $5 pair
Girls Black Socks: Sz child 11-1 adult 6-10 $5 pair

Y0-6 Red Hats $15  
Inquire at the office admin@cgschool.ac.nz

SCHOOL UNIFORMS 
Changes to our school uniform -we will be phasing out grey boys shorts and tartan girls culottes and introducing  
unisex uniform items for all students. Please see images below - these items will be available to purchase from the 
warehouse from the mid August.

New Items:
Schooltex Black Trackpants
Schooltex Black Sport Shorts

Existing Items:
Schooltex Green Polo Shirt 
Schooltex Green Polar Fleece 
Schooltex Red Jacket
Schooltex Red Sports Tee (Yr 3-8)
Schooltex Black Sport Shorts
Black Socks Black shoes
Red Bucket Hat (Yr 0-6) Green Cap (Yr7+8)

Community Notices

Bruce 
Pullman Park 
6 - 21 August

mailto:admin@cgschool.ac.nz
https://www.communityalerts.co.nz


Health & Safety Reminders 
All school gates are closed at 9.05am -
All students coming in after 9am must sign in at the office.  
All visitors during the day must report to the school office using 
the Evanda Cres entrance. 
 
Lunches / other items for students to be dropped at the school 
office please, not the classroom.
Gates will be opened at 2.50pm for parents coming on site to 
collect students at the end of the day.
Students are not permitted to leave the school if
unaccompanied during the school day for appointments.
A sunhat must be worn when outside, students without sun 
hats will play under shade areas.
We are a water only school please.  No juice, fizzy or sport 
drinks.
  
The disability car park is situated outside the Evanda Cres 
pedestrian entrance, this is strictly for people with disability 
permits only to use.
Parking is limited around the Evanda Cres entrance - 
No parking zone on the road opposite the Evanda Cres gate at 
drop off / pick up times.  Please take extra care or consider 
walking or dropping students off at the walkways which lead to 
the school.
Absences - if your child is going to be absent from school 
please contact the school office via email, phone message, 
0800242255 skool loop APP, if unreported a text message will be 
sent to caregivers asking you to contact school.1

Community Notices


